
Shooting Stars Concert 30 May 2024  

 
We are delighted to welcome parents into school to watch our Shooting 
Stars (a growth mindset musical adventure) on 30th May 2024. There 
will be 2 performances - one at 1.15pm and one at 6pm.  The concert 
will last around 1.5 hours and will involve all children from across the 
school. There is an expectation that all children are in attendance at the 
evening concert. 
 
Each family will be allocated two tickets. Please fill out the form below to 
book your seats. You will be given the option to book either 2 tickets at 
one performance or one ticket at each of the performances.    We ask 
that tickets are limited to two per family in the first instance, there may be 
additional tickets available nearer the concert date. 
 
As there is a limit to how many people can attend each show, please 
book as soon as possible. If any performance is over-subscribed, we will 
look at the order of booking and will need to reallocate the surplus tickets 
to the other performance. We hope this does not happen, but it is best to 
let you know in advance. 
 
Tickets are £1 each with all proceeds going towards school funds. 
 

https://forms.gle/skU9fQwUivSC8CCo7 
 

https://forms.gle/skU9fQwUivSC8CCo7

